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September 9, 2024 
 
Commissioner to release audit report on Vancouver Coastal Health Authority’s duty to assist  

 
VICTORIA— On Tuesday, September 10 at 9:30am, Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Michael Harvey will release an audit report on Vancouver Coastal Health Authority’s duty to 
assist applicants, as required by s. 6(1) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act.  
 
Audit Report 24-02: Vancouver Coastal Health Authority’s duty to assist will be available for 
download at 9:30am Tuesday at: https://www.oipc.bc.ca/reports/investigation-and-audit-reports/  
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Michelle Mitchell 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for BC 
250 217 7872 
mmitchell@oipc.bc.ca 
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